
October 14, 2005

The Honorable Pete V. Domenici
United States Senate
328 Senate Hart Office Building
Washington, DC 20510-3101

Dear Pete,

Thank you so much for your support in bringing me
back to the Commission. Alex was a behind-the-
scenes guardian angel throughout the long
process. I am honored at the confidence you have
shown in me and will do my absolute best to
continue to earn that confidence at NRC.

The Commission clearly faces significant
challenges in the years ahead. With the help of
you and other Senators interested in nuclear power
and effective, efficient and timely nuclear
regulation, we will meet those challenges.

It is also a pleasure to work with Pete Lyons at the
Commission, and I hope you and Senator Reid will
soon be able to see Pete and Greg Jaczko
confirmed for their full terms.

Sincerely,

Edward McGaffigan, Jr.

C,


